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Subject:  18th Avenue NE Reconstruction 
 
 
18th Avenue NE Reconstruction 
 
The PAC supports the changes to the 18th Avenue NE reconstruction between Quincy and Monroe Streets as 
proposed, and appreciates city staff coming back to us for feedback this late in the design process. 


	Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee

